
The School Council  

Date : 29th March 2019 

Council members present:- Mia-Grace, Jacob, Rylie, Phoebe, Charlie, Lilly-Jayne, Alice, Freya & Lilly   

Apologies : Declan 

Agenda : 

1. Declan will read the minutes of the last meeting and Charlie will sign them as a true record. 
2. Litter bins in the park  
3. Buddy bench update and re-launch 
4. Closing prayer.  

Minutes  

1. The minutes were accepted as a true record and Charlie signed them.  
2. We reminded ourselves about the litter pick. Mrs Mills has spoken to the mayor of Wainfleet about our litter 

pick activity and he would be interested in hearing from us. We drafted a letter to the Town Council, 
pointing out that there isn’t a bin in the new part of the park. We all signed the letter. Mrs Mills will scan 
the letter and email it to the mayor.  

3. Mr Smith has removed the bench pieces that we painted at the last meeting and will reassemble the Buddy 
Bench ready for the start of the summer term. The councillors were keen to lead an assembly in which they 
could talk to the school about litter and the Buddy bench. We decided to split into 2 working groups – 
Buddy bench – Phoebe, Mia-Grace, Rylie & Alice   Litter – Jacob, Lilly-Jayne, Charlie, DJ to produce a 
power point to present in Thursday 4th April’s KS2 assembly. Mrs Mills spoke to Mrs Wood who said that the 
mini-police were doing an input in that assembly too, but they could share the time. Freya and Lilly will help 
Mrs Mills to talk to the KS1 children in their assembly on Thursday 4th.  

4. Mia-Grace closed the meeting with a prayer.  


